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BIG SPRING, TEXAS
u. 5. A,

Aoril 11, 108F

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your letter advising us that you

were receiving our signal on April 9, 1955.

This will be confirmation that we were on the

air at that time with tone signal and identification
announcements. Our Chief Engineer Alfred G,

Martel was making the frequency check,

Good luck to you on continued success in receiving
such distance stations,

Best regards,

bled

(Jean Weldh
Prosron Director
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